THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 26, 1979

Dear Mr. Garcia:

I have just received a copy of your

message to President Carter recommending
Jerry Apodaca for the position of Secretary
of Education.

We appreciate your recommendation and
will give your views every consideration.

Thank you for sharing your thoughts with
us on this appointment.

Best wishes.

Slncerely,

Arnie Miller
Director
Presidential Personnel Office

Mr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 29, 1979

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I have just received a copy of your
message to President Carter recommending
Jimmy Turman for the position of
Principal Regional Official, Region VI
of the Department of Health, Education
and Welfare.

We appreciate your recommendation and
will give your views every consideration.

Thank you for sharing your thoughts with
us on this appointment.

Best wishes.

Sincerely, ’mb%\

Arnie Miller
Director
Presidential Personnel Office

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder

American GI Forum

1315 Bright

Corpus Christi, TX 78405



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 9, 1979

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I have just received a copy of your
message to President Carter recommending
Ruben Sandoval for the position of
Commissioner for the Immigration and
Naturalization Service.

We appreciate your recommendation and
will give your views every consideration.

Thank you for sharing your thoughts with
us on this appointment.

Best wishes.

Sincerely, /MQ&

Arnie Miller
Director
Presidential Personnel Office

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, TX 78405



